
 

Monday 19th June 2023 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
This half term we have arranged to take the children to St Clement’s Church, Edge Lane, Chorlton as 
part of our RE topic: Special Places. We will use this opportunity to find out more about Christianity 

and also to look at the similarities and differences of the various faiths we have considered this year.  
 
We will leave school after lunch at around 1.10pm and walk to the church.  We will return in time for 

the usual pick-up arrangements.  The dates for the trip are:  
 
Monday 26th June – 1C (Mrs Eldridge/Mrs Howells) 

Tuesday 27th June – 1B (Mr Farrow) 
Wednesday 28th June – 1A (Mrs Craven)  
 

Please ensure your child is wearing a red school jumper on the day of their trip.  If a child arrives on a 
school trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis 
jacket so that they can be easily identified. 

 
Parent Volunteers: 
 

We would very much welcome offers of help from parents who could attend on the afternoon their 
child’s class is on the trip. If you are able to help, please fill in the form below: 
 
https://forms.gle/t82UKq7LdKpqmxxUA  
 
As ever, we would be very grateful for your support. 
 

Many thanks, 
 
Leanne Eldridge, Hayley Howells, Richard Farrow and Hayley Craven 

Year 1 Teachers 
 

Year 1 Trip to St Clement’s Church, Chorlton 
Monday 26th June 1C 
Tuesday 27th June 1B 

Wednesday 28th June 1A 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://forms.gle/t82UKq7LdKpqmxxUA

